
Batavia Public Library has teamed  
with CHIP IN Batavia to collect prom  
dresses for girls in our community. Gently  
used jewelry, shoes and purses are also appreciated.  
Dresses are free to all girls but financial donations are welcome  
and will be used to help with boys’ tuxedo rentals, prom tickets, and costs and  
clothing for the eighth grade dinner dance. CHIP IN Batavia supports students in Batavia 
Public School District 101 who are homeless or on free/reduced lunch, with necessities and 
individual needs to help them succeed in school. 

 

Drop off gently used dresses anytime Jan. 9-Feb. 16  THANK YOU! 

CHIP IN Batavia thanks these volunteer 
models and Simonetti Studios for providing 
these beautiful previews of prom dresses 
available for purchase. 

Batavia Public  
Library 

10 S. Batavia Ave. 
Batavia 

 
CHIP IN began more than three years ago  

when a community member learned that there were 
more than 50 homeless Batavia students who were 

living in temporary or transitional housing.  
A group of community volunteers formed to support 

these students and assist them by collecting  
donations of money, time, and talent  

to achieve the mission goals. 


